
HALLOWEEN PAINT-IN RUNNING STRONG AT 40 
The store fronts in Downtown Lawrence are once again 
“spooky” for the upcoming holiday because of participants 
in Lawrence Parks and Recreation and the Breakfast 
Optimist’s long-running program, the Halloween Paint-In.  
 
The Halloween Paint-In celebrated its 40th year and 
provided 53 participants an opportunity to showcase their 
artistic abilities through their paintings of the store front 
windows. This year, we invited back painters from previous 
years to participate.  
 
Each participant received a free pumpkin, which was 
provided by Earl May and a Halloween Paint-In t-shirt. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
    
 


